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From: Kothur, Bheem
To: Mayberry, Eric; 
Subject: FW: January Environmental Draft Permit March 112 (3) (2).docx
Date: Monday, April 02, 2012 3:23:49 PM
Attachments: SKMBT_C45212040213551.pdf 


Hi Eric,
Please put this into OCULUS, Under UO permit application Intent related.
Thanks.
 
Bheem
 


From: Wyatt Grant [mailto:wgrant@enercon.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2012 3:18 PM 
To: Kothur, Bheem 
Subject: RE: January Environmental Draft Permit March 112 (3) (2).docx
 
Bheem,
 
Attached is a copy of the advertisement. I only have one original copy do you need an 
original?
 
Thanks,
 
Wyatt Grant, P.E.
Tampa Lead Senior Project Manager
12906 Tampa Oaks Blvd. Suite 131
Temple Terrace, Florida 33637
P: 813.962.1800 ext 200 / F: 813.962.1881
Cell: 813.810.8037


 
 
From: Kothur, Bheem [mailto:Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2012 2:06 PM 
To: Wyatt Grant; Brian Stillings; cris@januaryservices.com 
Cc: Dregne, James; Martin, Lee; Hornbrook, Frank; Tripp, Anthony 
Subject: FW: January Environmental Draft Permit March 112 (3) (2).docx
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Hello Wyatt,
See attached draft Permit . 
Let me know if you have any comments by March 12, 2012. 
So that we can provide Notice of Intent to Issue this  Permit for public notice. 
Thanks.
 
Bheem
 
 


Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.
From: Kothur, Bheem  
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2012 1:47 PM 
To: Kothur, Bheem 
Subject: January Environmental Draft Permit March 112 (3) (2).docx
 
 



http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us



